
The Hon M D J Ferguson MP 
Leader of the House  
Minister for Finance  
Minister for Infrastructure and Transport 
Minister for State Growth  
Minister for Science and Technology  

by email: michael.ferguson@parliament.tas.gov.au 

Dear Mr Ferguson 

We, the undersigned, request that the Tasmanian Government delete and 
destroy our facial images which have been transferred to a national facial 
recognition scheme in Canberra.  

This transfer occurred without our knowledge or consent and we assert our 
legal and moral rights over our facial images. 

Total signatories: 1,245 

13 February 2020 

Contact: Richard Griggs, Richard.k.griggs@gmail.com 

Name Postal address as on drivers licence 

Note: this is a public version of the group request. The request as submitted to the Minister 13/2/2020 contained 
the name and address of 1,245 Tasmanians. Their details have been omitted to protect their privacy




